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Student Transportation Policy 
 

 

Students of Alexandria Country Day School may not ordinarily leave campus on school 
sponsored trips, e.g. field trips or sports activities, unless they travel by chartered vehicles. 
Unless the Head of School authorizes an exception, Alexandria Country Day School 
students will not be taken to and from school-sponsored events in private cars driven by 
parents or school employees. However, a parent who makes a written request on a form 
satisfactory to Alexandria Country Day School in advance of any particular off-campus 
trip may take his/her child to and from that event. The parents will assume complete 
responsibility for his/her own child’s safety and well-being. 
 


